


 

 

 

Please be reminded -  

If your child has a cough or a cold they should still come to 

school unless you feel they are too unwell to be here; in 

which case they should stay at home and rest until they 

are well enough to return. Your child should not be carry-

ing out school work at home if they are unwell. 

Unless a child has tested positive for Covid 19, they should 

not self isolate or miss school. 

If there is a positive case of Covid 19 of somebody in your 

household and you are not sure what to do, please con-

tact school to discuss and we can help. 

Thank you... 

Important Notice ! 

Any clubs or organisations who we advertise through our 

Newsletter and are not  affiliated with Grampound with 

Creed School are reminded that they must have the neces-

sary insurance, qualifications and DBS checks in place. This 

is to ensure the welfare of the children and is not the     

responsibility of Grampound with Creed School. 











 
Any vacancies at our school will be found 
on the Celtic Cross Education website: 
https://www.celticcross.education/web/

vacancies/581005 
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